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GERIATRIC ASSESSMENT AND EVALUATION PROGRAMS 
 
NeuroPsych Center of Greater Cincinnati 
4015 Executive Park Drive, Suite 320 
Cincinnati, OH  45241 (Sharonville) 
Dr. Sigward and Dr. Gupta 
(513) 563-0488 
 

The Christ Hospital  
Center for Health & Aging 
4900 Babson Place 
Cincinnati, OH 45227 
Dr. Robert Keyes 
(513) 272-8444 
 

University of Cincinnati  
Geriatric Evaluation Center 
Maple Knoll Village  
640 Maple Trace 
Cincinnati, OH 45246 (Springdale) 
Dr. Jeffery Schlaudecker 
(513) 782-2730 
 

Veteran’s Administration Medical Center 
Interdisciplinary Geriatric Evaluation  
3200 Vine St. 
Cincinnati, OH 45220 (Clifton) 
Dr. Nam-Ha Brown 
(513) 490-3913 
 

Memory Disorders Center  
UC Gardner Neuroscience Institute 
7690 Discovery Drive, Suite 3500 
West Chester, OH 45069 (West Chester) 
 
3113 Bellevue Avenue 
Cincinnati, OH 45219 (Clifton) 
Dr. Rhonna Shatz  
(513) 475-8272 
 

NKY Neuropsychology Assessment 
503 Centre View Boulevard 
Crestview Hills, KY 41017 
Dr. Daniel Gripshover, CP 
(859) 426-7800 
 

Hanshaw Geriatric Center 
1249 15th Street 2nd Floor 
Huntington, West Virginia 25701 (Cabel Co.) 
(304) 691-1010 
 

University Of Kentucky  
Memory Disorders Clinic 
Sanders-Brown Center on Aging 
101 Sanders-Brown Building 800 Limestone St.  
Lexington, KY 40536-0230 (Fayette Co.) 
Dr. Gregory Jicha 
(859) 323-6040

 

 

 
 

644 Linn Street, Suite 1026 
Cincinnati, OH 45203 

1-800-272-3900 
www.alz.org/cincinnati 

Greater Cincinnati Chapter 
644 Linn St. Suite 1026 
Cincinnati, OH 45203 

1-800-272-3900 
 

As part of our information and referral service, the Alzheimer's Association can tell you about various community 
resources, which may be helpful in planning for care. Although we neither endorse nor recommend a particular 
community resource, we will make suggestions to families in response to their requests for information on local 
programs and services. Geographic location, availability, family preference, and the uniqueness of each situation are 
taken into consideration when providing referral information.  
 
The association advises you to check with your primary physician before selecting a specific evaluation program and 
confirm that you have the appropriate medical insurance coverage for that program. Some of these programs may 
have extensive waiting periods for appointments.  


